
 

  

 

   
 

I Can…  
Visit Lightscape 

 

 

 

 
 



 

  

 

   
 

I am going to Lightscape at the Chicago Botanic Garden.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

   
 

This is an outdoor light show that happens at night from November 
to January. It might be cold, rainy, or snowy when I visit Lightscape. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I’ll be sure to wear warm layers so that I will be comfortable the whole visit. I 
can wear a hat, gloves, a coat, or scarf if it is cold or bring an umbrella or 

raincoat if it is raining. 

 

 



 

  

 

   
 

Lots of people visit Lightscape each year, which means it may be 
crowded during my visit. They may be gathered at the entrance as 
we arrive. My group will scan our tickets at the booth before 
entering. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

   
 

There is one path for Lightscape. I will follow the path and stay with 
my group. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

   
 

Because there is one path, the paths can also be crowded as people 
wait their turn to see certain light displays. I will wait my turn with 
my group. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

   
 

 

At Lightscape, there will be lots of different lights to see, some of 
which may flash, blink, or move.  

 

 

 

I can bring my own sunglasses to wear if the lights are too bright or cover my 
eyes. 

 

 



 

  

 

   
 

Many of the light displays also have different music playing. This 
music can sometimes be loud. 

 

 

 

I can cover my ears, wear earmuffs, or bring headphones from home to wear if 
the volume is too loud. 

 



 

  

 

   
 

Some lights dangle down along the path for guests to walk through. 
If I do not want to touch or walk through the lights, I can take the 
path around the hanging lights to continue to the next display. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

   
 

Along the way, I can stop with my group to take pictures. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

   
 

I may stop with my group to get a snack or a drink at the Rose 
Garden, Evening Island, or Nichols Hall. 

 

 
 

 

I could even get a hot chocolate or a s’more! 

 

 

 



 

  

 

   
 

If I need to leave the Lightscape path, I can tell someone in my 
group so we can talk to a Chicago Botanic Garden staff member to 
find an exit. 

 

 

 

 

 

Chicago Botanic Garden staff wear reflective vests and have red wands and 
radios so we can find them.  

 

 



 

  

 

   
 

When I reach the end of the Lightscape path, it will be time to go 
home. We’ll find our car in the parking lot and say goodbye! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



I had so much fun at Lightscape! 


